
GCSAA Sponsors Audubon Cooperative 
Sanctuary Program for Schools 

he GCSAA is now sponsoring a coopera-
tive sanctuary program in conjunction 
with Audubon International to create 
opportunities for superintendents to get 
involved with the environmental educa-
tion of young people. 

Audubon Schools Program 
The Audubon Cooperative Sanctuary Program (ACSP) 

for Schools is designed to help elementary and secondary 
schools turn their schoolyards into environmental class-
rooms. The program encourages students, teachers and 
administrators to establish sanctuaries on their school 
grounds and to integrate resource conservation and other 
environmental philosophies into their curriculum. 

GCSAA is extremely pleased to be the national sponsor 
of ACSP for Schools, not only because it is an outstanding 
program, but because it creates opportunities for our 

members and chapters to become actively involved in local 
schools. It represents a chance to reach out to students and 
teachers and educate them about the environmental value 
of golf courses and, hopefully, dispel some of the myths 
today's young people have heard about our industry. Most 
importantly, participation in the program is a wonderful 
way for superintendents to raise their visibility and enhance 
their professional image within their facilities and 
communities. 

We urge GCSAA members — particularly those who are 
already participating in the ACSP for Golf Courses to get 
involved. After all, it's up to each of us to make a difference 
for our profession. 

Please feel free to contact the GCSAA Public Affairs 
Department at (931) 382-4490 for more information or 
advice on getting started in the ACSP for Schools. 

Reprinted with Permission from GCSAA News Release 
2/21/96. 

Sixty years after our 
doors first opened we 
still live by one rule: 
"Sell the finest equipment 
made and back it up with 
the best parts and service 
support possible." 

This year we celebrate 
Jacobsen's Diamond 
Anniversary. With new 
products like the Greens 
King V and the second 
generation Tri King 1900 
series, Jacobsen has 
listened carefully to 
what you said you need-
ed in performance and 

comfort. Whatever your 
challenge on the golf 
course, we have the 
experience and products 
to help you do your job 
better, faster, and easier. 

We thank you for making 
sixty years of growth 
possible and promise to 
keep our pledge to you. 

Best wishes for 1996 from 
everyone at G.L. Cornell. 

1-800-492-1373 
1-301-948-2000 
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